
Attention Coaches: 
 
 

Please have your parents print off the first page of 
the form and bring to photo day if they would like 
photos. 
 
Players DO NOT receive a free teammate. 
 

The organizer for the day will be advising you of your team photo 
time. Please encourage your players to meet at the location at least 15 
minutes prior to your appointed time. 

Please help us run a smooth photo day:    

When you arrive, come to the information booth to pickup a roster 
and to be given instructions before photos will be taken.  

We need your players lined up smallest to tallest as this will be the 
order that they will be photographed in. This should only be done 
when all players have arrived.  

Please complete the roster and return it to the information booth so 
we know when your team is ready to proceed. One of OUR staff 
members will take you to the photographers.  

Clear and correct spelling is very important as the player's names will 
appear on the photos. 

All this will help make the day run smoothly and on time.  

 
Thank You for your help!       Fowle Foto , 604-460-7680 


